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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:      

This week we have been looking at how to respect each other as part of 

our anti-bullying week. The children created performances, demonstrating 

how we are respectful to each other and we looked at why it is important 

to respect others and property. 

     

The girls showed how to take turns and listen to each other’s ideas. They 

then compromised to make sure everyone was happy. The boys showed 

how we all should take it in turns to play different roles in a game to make 

it fair and that everyone should use their words kindly to solve their 

problem. In art, the children have been applying their drawing and 

painting skills to create their final piece of Up art.  

   


